
 

 
 

 

Our ref: Locker/TJE                     
April 2022  

  
  
  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Re:  Lockers  
  
We have a number of lockers which are available for hire to your child.  The cost of 
hiring a locker is £17.50 for five years which is non-refundable.  
 

If you are eligible for Pupil Premium funding, please contact Mrs Jenkins at 
transition1@kings-winchester.hants.sch.uk . 
  
In order to simplify the payment process for locker requests for new Year 7 pupils 
joining us in September, you can now use the link 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=116 and 
scroll to the bottom of the page to find the New Year 7 Locker tile.  When 
purchasing, you will be asked to enter your child’s Tutor Group.  Please type “new” in 
this space. 
 
Once added to the basket, payment can be made by card, and a locker will be 
allocated accordingly. 
  
Regrettably, because of problems that have arisen in the past, children cannot share 
a locker with a friend.  
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
The Reception Team  
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